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ORPHCC / NATA / OVDA / ORVDA SUPPORT  

HOUSE BILL 2135  
 

Before: House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources,  

and Water / February 3, 2025 

By:  Darrell W. Fuller / fuller_darrell@yahoo.com / 971-388-1786 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 
Chair Helms and Owens, and Members of the Committee: 

 

Northwest Auto Trades Association (NATA) represents mechanical and collision repair 

shops, parts stores, and dismantlers. Oregon State Association of Plumbing-Heating-

Cooling Contractors Association (ORPHCC) represents contractors. Oregon Vehicle 

Dealer Association (OVDA) represents all businesses required to possess an Oregon 

vehicle dealer certification. And, Oregon RV Dealers Association (ORVDA) represents 

franchised RV dealers in Oregon. 

 

ORPHCC, NATA, OVDA and ORVDA all support House Bill 2135.  

 

What We Have In Common 

These four associations have something in common (actually many things in common).  

They all face property crimes on outdoor property. And, the cost is not just expensive items 

which are taken or damaged, but the cost to repair damage to buildings, fencing and security. These associations 

support any changes to statutes which will provide them with greater flexibility and more tools to protect their 

property and their businesses.  

 

Please support House Bill 2135. Thank you. 
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